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The Department of the Navy announces the availability for public comment of the Proposed Plan 
for the Quarry Area at the former Naval Air Station Brunswick, Maine.  The plan was prepared as 
required by the Comprehensive Environmental Response, Compensation, and Liability Act (also 
known as Superfund).  The Quarry Area is located near the western base boundary, west of the 
southern end of the airstrip runways.  Soil contamination at the Quarry Area occurred as a result of 
its use for disposal of munitions items and miscellaneous debris, state-approved landfarming of 
petroleum-contaminated soil, and military/security training using small arms blanks, practice 
grenades, and smoke grenades.  
 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
The Proposed Plan is available for public review, and comment from August 9 to September 8, 
2017.  Comments must be submitted in writing and postmarked, or e-mailed no later than 
September 8, 2017.  If you have any questions, please contact: 

 

Mr. Paul Burgio 
BRAC PMO East 

Building 679, Naval Business Center 
4911 South Broad Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19112-1303 
paul.burgio@navy.mil 

Phone: 215-897-4903; fax: 215-897-4902 
 

 

PUBLIC MEETING 
On August 15, 2017, the Navy will hold a public meeting at the Best Western Inn located in 
Brunswick, Maine. From 5:00 to 7:00 pm, Navy staff will be available to explain proposed plan 
details and answer questions. Thereafter, a formal meeting will begin at 7:00 pm to allow the 
public a chance to provide comment to the Navy. 
   
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Community input is important to the remedy selection process.  The Proposed Plan for the Quarry 
Area is available on the Department of the Navy BRAC Program Management Office website, 
www.bracpmo.navy.mil, and also at the Information Repository listed below during normal hours 
of operation: 
 

Curtis Memorial Library 
23 Pleasant Street 
Brunswick, Maine 04011 
207-725-5242
 


